
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In the event of your child being selected to compete in the Interschool Athletics Carnival, 

it would be appreciated if you signed the permission slip below.  

 

The Interschool Athletics Carnival will be on Wednesday the 12th of September at Waroona 

District High School. The carnival will commence at 9.30am and conclude at approximately 

2.15pm. We will be walking to and from school.  

 

Please send your child/ren to school wearing their sport uniform (yellow shirt), snacks, lunch, 

hat and drinks in their bags. Parents may not visit house bays until after the carnival. 

  

The carnival is expected to finish by around 2:15pm. If you want to take your child/ren home 

after the carnival, you will need to see the teacher and sign them out at the conclusion of the 

carnival. If you give permission for your child/ren to leave the carnival with another adult, you 

are required to provide a written note and it is to be given to Miss Rimmer in the morning. No 

child will be able to leave without this written permission if going home with another adult.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Amy Rimmer and Travis Bienkowski 

Physical Education Teachers 

 

 

 

 

I ___________________________give permission for my child____________________(name) 

 

 

to participate in the Interschool Athletics Carnival at Waroona District High School on  

 

12th of September 2018 if selected. I acknowledge that my child will be walking to and from  

 

school to Waroona District High School. 

 

Signed ___________________________ 

 

 

Contact Number: _____________________________________ 

 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 


